From: Richard Petty [mailto:petty.1@osu.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 11:35 PM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: RE: concurrence request for Linguistics 307
The course has now been reviewed by the appropriate individuals in our department.  The feedback I have received indicates that the course has no overlap with any courses taught in psychology.  The only potential issue raised was whether the course was suitable for a social science GEC course in that it was not entirely clear that the approach to the topic was grounded in the scientific method.  This could not be discerned from the readings or in the nature of the assigned student project.  If the social "science" aspect of the course was clarified, this would help.  But, it is not a strong objection.
Regards,
Richard Petty
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